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 Year 4 

Homework Challenge – Autumn Term 2 2024 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this half term, 
however children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular 
reading, spellings, maths and English homework that are set weekly on Dojo. 
 

History –Henry VIII 

 

Find out about the wives of 

Henry VIII.  

Write a diary entry from the 

point of view of one of these 

wives or Henry himself! 

Science – The Human Body 

 

Find out about functions of parts 

of the body . 

Draw a labelled diagram of an 

ear, eye, organ, skeleton or 

muscle structure.  

Geography – Mediterranean 

Europe 

 
 

Find out about Mediterranean 

Europe’s exports. 

 

Create a Power point or leaflet 

about the Mediterranean area, 

explaining the food, drinks and 

other produce found there for 

export to other countries. 

Latin-  

 

Create a mini video of you 

showing off your Latin skills 

from the last 2 chapters of 

Minimus and his family.  

RE – The Nativity story  

 
Find out why the Nativity story 

is important to Christians. 

 

Create a comic strip explaining 

the events in order of the 

Nativity story.  

PSHE – Celebrating differences 

 
 

Celebrate differences in our 

appearance, likes and dislikes, 

skills and talents.  

 

Draw or create a piece of 

artwork to represent a 

celebration of our differences.  
 

The challenge work is due in the week commencing 16th December 2024. The above menu details 
a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. 
Depending on the option they choose, the children may of course choose to record their homework 
in a different way that doesn’t involve using pen and paper.  
 
We do ask that everyone has a go at completing one of these homework tasks so they all have 
something to share at the end of each term. We thank you for your continued support. 


